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organisations and specialists. Photogrammetric image acquisition and processing, until recently requiring a
considerable investment in hardware and software, are now possible at a fraction of their former cost. This has led to
a huge increase in the use of photogrammetry in cultural heritage recording. The skills required to apply the
techniques successfully and accurately are discussed, and background information on how various parts of the process
work is provided so that better results can be achieved through better understanding. Photogrammetry is characterised
by its versatility, and is applicable over a wide range of scales, from landscapes to small objects. The particular
requirements needed at these different scales are outlined, and both imaging techniques and useful ancillary equipment
are described. The different types of outputs are discussed, including their suitability for further interrogation
using a range of established analytical techniques and the presentation options available. A range of case studies
illustrates the application of photogrammetry across a variety of projects that broadly reflect the areas discussed in
the text. This document is one of a number of Historic England technical advice documents on how to survey historic
places.
In Camera: How to Get Perfect Pictures Straight Out of the Camera Gordon Laing 2020-03-05 With amazing low-light
capabilities, incredible definition, intelligent autofocus and a host of other features, digital cameras have now
become so powerful that they have left their users behind. Most photographers can take competent shots in a range of
conditions, or fix imperfect exposures in Photoshop or Lightroom, but very few have the skill to push their cameras to
the limit and capture the perfect shot, under all conditions, with no post-processing required. In Camera is the
perfect way to take your photography to that level; to master your camera, understand light, exposure and composition,
and make amazing photographs, whatever your camera, without cheating after the event. One hundred of Gordon's beautiful
photos are given with his own expert commentary; full settings and camera details are included, and a host of tips and
tricks let photographers of any level learn something from every example. The shots are taken with a wide range of
cameras, and the emphasis is on getting results by improving your own skills, not wasting money on expensive equipment.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P900 Alexander S. White 2015-06-22 This book, by Alexander S. White, is a
complete, clearly written guide to the operation of the Nikon Coolpix P900 digital camera. The book explains all
shooting modes, menus, functions, and controls of this superzoom camera, accompanied by more than 350 full-color
illustrations and sample photographs. The guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to use the camera’s
many options to get the results they want. The book explains topics such as autofocus, manual focus, HDR (High Dynamic
Range) photography, ISO, memory cards, and flash modes. It includes a discussion of techniques for using the P900’s
phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum optical focal length of 2000mm, to full advantage. The book also discusses the
camera’s features for image transfer and remote control through the P900’s built-in Wi-Fi network, as well as its
features for adding location data to images. The book includes sample images taken with the creative settings of the
camera, including the Picture Control options, which alter the color processing of images; the Scene and Special
Effects shooting modes, with settings optimized for subjects such as landscapes, birds, pets, sunsets, and action
shots; and the camera’s features for burst shooting and time-lapse photography. In addition, the book provides
introductions to topics such as infrared photography, street photography, and macro photography. The book also explains
the video features of the P900, which can shoot HD video with stereo sound and can record high-speed video at rates up
to 4 times normal speed. In addition, the book describes procedures for playing back images and videos in the camera
and for using the Filter Effects option to add special effects to images after they have been captured. In three
appendices, the book discusses accessories for the Coolpix P900, including cases, external flash units, and charging
and power options. The appendices include a list of useful web sites and other resources, as well as a section with
“quick tips” to help users take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible.
Photographer's Guide to the Leica D-Lux 4 Alexander S. White 2014-10-24 This book is a comprehensive, illustrated guide
to the operation, features, menus, and controls of the Leica D-Lux 4 compact camera. It provides clearly written
guidance for how to achieve excellent results using the camera's numerous sophisticated options. It also discusses
topics such as infrared photography, macro photography, and street photography, and provides information about
accessories for the D-Lux 4.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix LX3 Alexander S. White 2010-07 Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix
LX3: Getting the Most from Panasonic's Versatile Digital Camera is a follow-up to the author's well-received guide to a
very similar camera, the Leica D-Lux 4. This new guidebook covers all features and operations of the LX3, one of the
most highly esteemed compact digital cameras of recent years. In 232 pages, with numerous color photographs and
illustrations, the book explains in plain language how to achieve the best possible results taking pictures with the
automatic or manual controls of the LX3. Although much of the information in this book is similar to that in the
earlier book about the Leica D-Lux 4 camera, this new volume is updated to include several new features that were added
to both cameras when their internal firmware (operating system) was upgraded to version 2.0. These new features include
white balance bracketing, 1:1 aspect ratio, lens resume, and several others. Therefore, the book will be useful to
users of the latest versions of both the Panasonic Lumix LX3 and the Leica D-Lux 4.
Uprising Nic Low 2021-07-02 A riveting blend of nature writing, indigenous storytelling and great adventure in the NZ
alps
The Underwater Photographer Martin Edge 2010 The only comprehensive guide to Underwater Photography.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix DMC-FZ2500/FZ2000 Alexander S. White 2018-04-19 Photographer’s Guide to the
Panasonic Lumix DMC-FZ2500/FZ2000 is a complete guide to the use of the Panasonic Lumix DMC-FZ2500 camera, which is
known as the FZ2000 outside of North America. The book shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to capture
excellent images and video sequences with the FZ2500. The book explains the use of autofocus, manual focus, aperture,
shutter speed, exposure compensation, white balance, and ISO, and many other settings. The book discusses the camera’s

Mastering the Nikon D750 Darrell Young 2015-11-12
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix LX7 Alexander S. White 2013-01-22 The Panasonic Lumix DMC-LX7 has earned a
reputation as one of the top choices for photographers who want an advanced camera they can carry around to capture
great images without the complication and weight of a DSLR or other large camera. With features such as a very fast
lens with an aperture of f/1.4, excellent image quality, and a solid array of burst-shooting capabilities, the LX7 has
attracted an enthusiastic following. However, the camera does not come with a detailed printed manual for reference,
making it difficult for users to find answers to questions about the use of the camera’s many controls, menus, and
features. With the release of this guide book to the LX7, White Knight Press has provided users with a comprehensive
guide to all operations of this sophisticated camera. Using a patient, tutorial-like approach, the book provides
guidance to beginning and intermediate photographers about how to accomplish things with the LX7, as well as when and
why to use the camera’s many controls, menus options, and other features. The book does not assume specialized
knowledge by the reader as it explains topics such as autofocus, manual focus, depth of field, aperture priority,
shutter priority, exposure compensation, white balance, and ISO sensitivity. The book also provides details about the
camera’s numerous options for playback, setup, and customizing the operation of the various buttons and other controls.
The book contains approximately 400 photographs, almost all in full color, illustrating the LX7’s controls, shooting
screens, and menus. The images also provide examples of the various types of photographs that can be taken using the
many creative settings of the camera, including the Creative Control settings, which let the photographer alter the
color processing and other aspects of images; the Scene shooting mode, with settings that are optimized for various
subjects, including landscapes, portraits, and action shots; the Photo Style menu option, which provides the ability to
customize the appearance of images; and the camera’s strong array of features for continuous shooting and shooting in
dim lighting. In addition, the book goes beyond the bounds of everyday photography, and introduces more advanced topics
such as infrared photography, street photography, astrophotography, and High Dynamic Range (HDR) photography. The book
also includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of the LX7, which can shoot high-definition (HD) video
with stereo sound, and which offers manual control of exposure and focus during movie recording. In three appendices,
the book provides information about accessories for the LX7, including cases, external flash units, and filter
adapters, and includes a list of web sites and other resources for further information. The book includes a detailed
appendix with helpful Quick Tips with insights into how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible.
Photographer's Guide to the Sony DSC-RX10 II Alexander S. White 2015-11-21 This book is a complete guide to using the
Sony Cyber-shot DSC-RX10 II camera, one of the most advanced compact cameras available. With this book, author
Alexander White provides users of the RX10 II with a manual covering all aspects of the camera’s operation. Using a
tutorial-like approach, the book shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to accomplish things with the RX10
II, and explains when and why to use the camera’s many features. The book provides details about the camera’s shooting
modes as well as its menu options for shooting, playback, setup, and special effects. The book covers all of the
features of the RX10 II that are new for this model, including its electronic shutter, faster continuous shooting, 4K
video recording, and ability to shoot video at up to 960 frames per second for super slow-motion playback. The book
includes more than 450 color photographs that illustrate the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The images
also provide examples of photographs taken using the RX10 II’s Scene mode, with settings optimized for subjects such as
landscapes, sunsets, portraits, and action shots; and the Creative Style and Picture Effect menu options, with settings
for altering the appearance of images. The book also provides introductions to topics such as street photography,
astrophotography, and digiscoping. The book includes a full discussion of the video features of the RX10 II, which can
shoot HD and 4K (ultra-HD) movies, with manual control of exposure and focus during movie recording. The book also
explains the camera’s numerous features for professional-level videography, including Picture Profiles that allow
adjustment of settings such as gamma curve, black level, knee, and detail. The book provides detailed information about
recording 4K video to an external video recorder using the “clean” video output from the camera’s HDMI port. In three
appendices, the book discusses accessories for the RX10 II, including cases, power sources, remote controls, and
external flash units, and includes a list of websites and other resources for further information. The book includes an
appendix with “quick tips” on how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible. This
guide to the RX10 II includes a detailed index, so the reader can quickly find needed information about any particular
feature or aspect of the camera.
Mastering the Nikon Z7 Darrell Young 2019-08-13 Mastering the Nikon Z7 by Darrell Young provides a wealth of
experience-based information and insights for owners of Nikon's new mirrorless full-frame Z7 camera. Darrell is
determined to help the user navigate past the confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera
equipment. This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way that far surpasses the user’s
manual. It guides readers through the camera features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and
detailed how, when, and why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration setting is
explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according to various shooting styles. Darrell’s friendly
and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to
share his knowledge. The information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers basic photography
technique.
Photogrammetric Applications for Cultural Heritage JON. BEDFORD 2017-10-31 This guidance covers the practical
application of photogrammetry in recording cultural heritage, with particular reference to structure from motion (SfM)
techniques. Our audience for this document includes survey contractors, archaeological contractors, voluntary
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options for playback, setup, and customizing the operation of its controls. The book contains almost 500 color
photographs that illustrate the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The book includes photographs taken
using the many creative settings of the camera, including the Photo Style settings; the Creative Control mode picture
effects, which provide the ability to customize the appearance of images in dramatic ways; and the camera’s features
for burst shooting, bracketing, and shooting in high-contrast lighting conditions. The book includes a full discussion
of the video recording abilities of the FZ2500 camera, which offers manual control of exposure and focus during movie
recording, provides ultra-high definition 4K recording of motion pictures, and offers advanced features such as time
code generation, clean HDMI output, and special features such as 4K live cropping, dolly zoom, soft zoom, variable
frame rate recording, and others. The book also explains the camera’s features for extracting still images from 4K
video and using the Post Focus and Focus Stacking features to produce sharply focused images after a shooting session.
In three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the FZ2500, including cases, power supply options, and other
items, and includes a list of websites and other resources for further information. The book includes an appendix with
helpful Quick Tips that explain how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix DMC-LX10/LX15 Alexander S. White 2017-06-16 Photographer’s Guide to the
Panasonic Lumix DMC-LX10/LX15 is a complete guide to the use of the Panasonic Lumix DMC-LX10 camera, which is known as
the LX15 in areas outside of the United States. The book shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to capture
excellent images and video sequences with the LX10. The book explains the use of autofocus, manual focus, aperture,
shutter speed, exposure compensation, white balance, and ISO, and many other settings. The book discusses the camera’s
options for playback, setup, and customizing the operation of its controls. The book contains more than 450 color
photographs showing the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The book includes photographs taken using the
many creative settings of the camera, including the Photo Style settings; the Creative Control mode picture effects,
which provide the ability to customize the appearance of images in dramatic ways; and the camera’s features for burst
shooting and shooting in high-contrast lighting conditions. The book includes a full discussion of the video recording
abilities of the LX10 camera, which offers manual control of exposure and focus during movie recording, and provides
ultra-high definition 4K recording of motion pictures. The book also explains the camera’s features for extracting
still images from 4K video and using the Post Focus feature to select a sharply focused image after a shooting session.
In three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the LX10, including cases, power supply options, filter
adapters, and other items, and includes a list of websites and other resources for further information. The book
includes an appendix with helpful Quick Tips that explain how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible.
Mastering the Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II Darrell Young 2021-07-12

video recording abilities of the ZS200 camera, which offers manual control of exposure and focus during movie
recording, and provides ultra-high definition 4K recording of motion pictures. The book also explains the camera’s
features for extracting still images from 4K video and using the Post Focus feature to select a sharply focused image
after a shooting session. In three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the ZS200, including cases, power
supply options, and other items, and includes a list of websites and other resources for further information. The book
includes an appendix with helpful Quick Tips that explain how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible.
Weird But True!, Level 1 National Geographic Kids 2018-08-28 Offers a collection of true facts about animals, food,
science, pop culture, outer space, geography, and weather.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P500 Alexander S. White 2011-08 This book, a complete guide to the operation
and features of the Nikon Coolpix P500, is a follow-up to the author's earlier guides to advanced compact digital
cameras, including, most recently, the Panasonic Lumix LX5 and the Canon PowerShot S95. The new book, like the earlier
ones, explains all operations, features, menus, and controls of the Coolpix P500 camera in clear language, providing
guidance not only about how to accomplish things with the camera, but when and why to use certain features. The book
does not assume any specialized knowledge by the reader, but adopts a patient and helpful tone in explaining topics
such as autofocus, manual focus, depth of field, aperture priority, shutter priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range)
photography, and macro photography. The book also includes a detailed discussion of techniques for using the camera's
phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum focal length of 810mm, to full advantage. The book's more than 200 photographs,
almost all in full color, provide illustrations of the camera's controls and menus, and also include examples of the
various types of photographs that can be taken using the many creative settings of the camera, including the Optimize
Image settings, which let the photographer alter the color processing of images; the Scene modes, with settings that
are optimized for various subjects, including landscapes, portraits, and action shots; and the camera's particularly
strong array of features for continuous shooting and interval shooting. In addition, the book goes beyond the realm of
everyday photography, and provides introductions to more advanced topics such as infrared photography, street
photography, and creating 3D (three-dimensional) images that can be viewed with conventional red and blue 3D glasses.
The book also includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of the Coolpix P500, which can record highdefinition (HD) video with stereo sound, and which has special settings for recording short clips of high-speed video
at rates up to 8 times normal speed. In three appendices, the book provides information about accessories available for
the camera, sets forth a list of useful web sites and other resources for further information, and includes a section
with helpful "quick tips" that give particular insights into how to take advantage of the camera's features in the most
efficient ways possible.
The Pocket Guide to the Panasonic Lumix LX100 Rob Knight 2015-12-28 The Panasonic LUMIX LX100 is a compact zoom camera
designed with the enthusiast and advanced photographer in mind. For those shooters looking for a very capable camera
with a small profile—especially when compared to a DSLR—the LX100 hits the mark, and it does so without compromise in
quality. With its Four Thirds sensor, its 24–75mm focal range, and its Leica f/1.7–2.8 lens, the LX100 has received
much high praise. In fact, DP Review awarded the camera its highest ever score in its camera class and called it “one
of the best photographers’ cameras on the market and probably the best zoom compact ever made.” In addition, the
inclusion of 4k video and 4k photo mode put the LX100 in a class by itself. The Pocket Guide to the Panasonic LUMIX
LX100 is a quick and to-the-point companion guide to help you make the most of this highly capable advanced camera. The
basic operation of the LX100 is fairly straightforward for those photographers with an understanding of exposure and
composition—adjusting the aperture and shutter speed are simple enough. But there are many next-generation features,
functions, and customizable setups that even a seasoned photographer might overlook or not take full advantage
of—features that, when implemented, could make all the difference in getting the shot. In this concise guide, Panasonic
LUMIX Luminary Rob Knight shares his real-world experience with the LX100. Rob doesn’t spend time rehashing the basics
of the exposure triangle; instead, he dives into a curated collection of the LX100’s best features and capabilities
that he uses regularly. Some of the topics covered include: • The best focus modes and settings based on the shooting
situation • Customizable Function (Fn) button and Control Dial options • In-Camera RAW processing • Shooting in Silent
mode • Multiple exposures and panoramas • 4k photo mode • WiFi settings and features • And much more! Rob also
discusses the coolest and best features of the LX100 that truly make a difference in how you use the camera, such as
back-button focus, the pros and cons of electronic vs. mechanical shutter, how to customize the camera so it feels like
you have a kit bag of prime lenses rather than a continuous zoom, and using external flash. Finally, Rob includes his
favorite camera settings, setups, and suggestions for specific shooting situations, such as street photography, travel
photography, macro photography, and timelapse photography.
IPad for Digital Photographers Derrick Story 2013-04-29 Provides information on the camera and photography functions of
an iPad, covering such topics as adding pictures to an iPad, editing photographs, transferring photographs to a
computer or the cloud, and shooting and editing movies.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix DC-ZS70/TZ90 Alexander S. White 2017-08-30 Photographer’s Guide to the
Panasonic Lumix DC-ZS70/TZ90 is a complete guide to the use of the Panasonic Lumix DC-ZS70 camera, which is known as
the TZ90 outside of North America. The book shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to capture excellent
images and video sequences with the ZS70. The book explains the use of autofocus, manual focus, aperture, shutter
speed, exposure compensation, white balance, and ISO, and many other settings. The book discusses the camera’s options
for playback, setup, and customizing the operation of its controls. The book contains more than 450 color photographs
showing the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The book includes photographs taken using the many creative
settings of the camera, including the Photo Style settings; the Creative Control mode picture effects, which provide
the ability to customize the appearance of images in dramatic ways; and the camera’s features for burst shooting and
shooting in high-contrast lighting conditions. The book includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of
the ZS70 camera, which offers manual control of exposure and focus during movie recording, and provides ultra-high
definition 4K recording of motion pictures. The book also explains the camera’s features for extracting still images
from 4K video and using the Post Focus and Focus Stacking features to produce sharply focused images after a shooting
session. In three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the ZS70, including cases, power supply options, and
other items, and includes a list of websites and other resources for further information. The book includes an appendix
with helpful Quick Tips that explain how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways
possible.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix LX100 Alexander S. White 2015-01-06 With the release of this guide book for
the Panasonic Lumix DMC-LX100 camera, White Knight Press has provided users with a complete guide to all operations of

Learn to master your Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II and take full advantage of all its capabilities!
Mastering the Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II by Darrell Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for
owners of the new Z6 II or Z7 II camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past the confusion that often
comes with complex and powerful professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the cameras in a way that far surpasses the user’s manual. It
guides readers through the cameras’ features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed
how, when, and why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu configuration setting is explored
in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for setup according to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow directions, while feeling as if a
friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers
basic photography technique.
Photographer's Guide to the Canon PowerShot S110 Alexander S. White 2013-06-21 This guide book explains all operations,
features, menus, and controls of the Canon PowerShot S110 camera, providing information about how to accomplish things
with the camera as well as when and why to use certain features. The book explains topics such as autofocus, manual
focus, depth of field, aperture priority, shutter priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, white balance, ISO,
and macro photography, in the context of getting great results with Canon’s highly pocketable camera. The book gives
details about how to take advantage of the camera’s varied array of “Scene” and “Creative Filters” shooting settings.
The guide’s more than 300 photographs, almost all in full color, illustrate the camera’s controls and menus and include
examples of the photographs that can be taken using the S110’s many options, including the Creative Filters settings,
which alter the color processing and other aspects of images; menu options such as i-Contrast and digital zoom; and the
camera’s strong features for continuous shooting. In addition, the book goes beyond the realm of everyday photography
with introductions to topics such as infrared photography, street photography, and using the Raw format, which permits
a wide range of adjustments to images after they have been captured. The book also explains the video recording
abilities of the PowerShot S110, which can record high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound and can take “Super Slow
Motion” movies that slow down action by a factor of eight. In three appendices, the book discusses accessories,
including cases, a filter adapter, and external flash units; contains a list of useful web sites and other resources;
and includes helpful “quick tips” that give particular insights into how to take best advantage of the camera’s
features.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix DC-ZS200/TZ200 Alexander White 2018-06-18 Photographer’s Guide to the
Panasonic ZS200/TZ200 is a complete guide to the use of the Panasonic Lumix DMC-ZS200 camera, which is known as the
TZ200 in areas outside the United States. The book shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to capture
excellent images and video sequences with the ZS200. The book explains the use of autofocus, manual focus, aperture,
shutter speed, exposure compensation, white balance, and ISO, and many other settings. The book discusses the camera’s
options for playback, setup, and customizing the operation of its controls. The book contains more than 480 color
photographs showing the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The book includes photographs taken using the
many creative settings of the camera, including the Photo Style settings; the Creative Control mode picture effects,
which provide the ability to customize the appearance of images in dramatic ways; and the camera’s features for burst
shooting and shooting in high-contrast lighting conditions. The book explains how to use the ZS200’s innovative
features such as Light Composition and Sequence Composition, which enable the creation of multiple exposures of scenes
with bright flashes, such as fireworks, or motions such as sports events. The book includes a full discussion of the
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this advanced compact camera. Using a tutorial-like approach, the book provides guidance to beginning and intermediate
photographers about how to accomplish things with the LX100, with tips about when and why to use the camera’s many
controls, menus options, and other features. The book provides details about the camera’s controls for autofocus,
manual focus, aperture, shutter speed, exposure compensation, white balance, and ISO sensitivity, as well as many other
settings. The book also provides details about the camera’s numerous options for playback, setup, and customizing the
operation of the various buttons and other controls. The book contains more than 350 photographs, almost all in full
color, illustrating the LX100’s controls, display screens, and menus. The images also provide examples of the
photographs that can be taken using the many creative settings of the camera, including the Photo Style settings, which
let the photographer alter the color processing as well as contrast, sharpness and noise reduction for images; the
Intelligent Auto shooting mode, with scene detection optimized for various subjects, including landscapes, portraits,
and sunsets; the Filter button picture effects, which provide the ability to customize the appearance of images in
dramatic ways; and the camera’s strong array of features for continuous shooting and shooting in high-contrast lighting
conditions. The book also includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of the LX100, which offers manual
control of exposure and focus during movie recording, and which provides ultra-high definition 4K recording of motion
pictures. In three appendices, the book provides information about accessories for the LX100, including cases, external
flash units, and other items, and includes a list of web sites and other resources for further information. The book
includes an appendix with helpful Quick Tips that explain how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible.
Kamera DSLR Itu Mudah! Enche Tjin 2011-03-01 Seiring dengan perkembangan teknologi saat ini, harga kamera semakin
terjangkau, dan siapa pun bisa menjadi fotografer. Tetapi, kamera yang bagus belum tentu menghasilkan gambar yang bagus
jika pemiliknya belum mengerti tip dan trik menggunakannya. Setiap fungsi pada kamera berperan besar dalam menentukan
kualitas foto. Tentu kita tidak ingin hasil foto kita terlalu terang/gelap, tidak fokus, atau warnanya kurang pas, kan?
Kamera DSLR Itu Mudah! akan membantu kamu memahami dasar-dasar fotografi dengan cara sesederhana mungkin. Dilengkapi
dengan ilustrasi berwarna, buku ini menerangkan kepada kamu mulai dari cara menentukan setting pada kamera, lensa,
pengaturan pencahayaan, hingga komposisi. Perlu diingat bahwa foto yang baik bukan dihasilkan secara untung-untungan,
tetapi merupakan suatu hasil pemikiran. -BukuneMarkets for Managers Anthony J. Evans 2014-10-27
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix Lx5 Alexander S. White 2010-11-01 Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic
Lumix LX5: Getting the Most from Panasonic's Advanced Digital Camera is the third book in a series by Alexander S.
White. His previous guides to the Leica D-Lux 4 and Panasonic Lumix LX3 were extremely well received by enthusiasts
searching for comprehensive books that explain the features and operation of some of the most sophisticated compact
digital cameras being sold today. The current book is a detailed resource, illustrated by more than 150 color
photographs, that covers all operations, menus, and controls of the Panasonic Lumix LX5, the newest in a line of highly
sophisticated, yet very portable cameras that are equipped with full manual controls as well as advanced digital
technology. The book provides detailed guidance to beginning, intermediate, and more experienced photographers in plain
English. The photographs illustrate the camera's menus and controls, and provide examples of many of the camera's
shooting modes and special effects. For those who find the documentation provided by the camera's manufacturer to be
hard to read and difficult to understand, this book fills an information gap and serves as a single source of
information to let the photographer derive the maximum benefit from his or her Panasonic Lumix LX5 camera.
Photographer's Guide to the Leica D-Lux 5 Alexander S. White 2010-12-12 Photographer's Guide to the Leica D-Lux 5 is a
follow-up to the author's earlier guides to the Leica D-Lux 4, Panasonic Lumix LX3, and Panasonic Lumix LX5 digital
cameras. The new book, like the earlier ones, explains all operations, features, menus, and controls of the camera in
clear language, providing guidance not only about how to accomplish things with the camera, but when and why to use
certain features. The book does not assume any specialized knowledge by the reader, but adopts a patient and helpful
tone in explaining topics such as autofocus, manual focus, aperture priority, shutter priority, macro photography, and
RAW files. Besides providing guidance about all basic operations of the camera, the book includes introductions to
advanced topics including astrophotography, infrared photography, street photography, and creating 3D images. The book
is illustrated with more than 150 color photographs and includes a full table of contents and index.
Photographer's Guide to the Leica D-Lux (Typ 109) Alexander White 2015-03-15 With the release of Photographer’s Guide
to the Leica D-Lux (Typ 109), White Knight Press provides a complete guide to the use of this advanced compact camera.
The book shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to capture excellent images and video sequences with the DLux. The book explains the camera’s controls for autofocus, manual focus, aperture, shutter speed, exposure
compensation, white balance, and ISO, as well as many other settings. The book also discusses the D-Lux’s numerous
options for playback, setup, and customizing the operation of its various buttons and other controls. The book contains
more than 350 color photographs showing the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The book includes examples
of photographs taken using the creative settings of the camera, including the Photo Style settings; the Filter button
picture effects, which provide the ability to customize the appearance of images in dramatic ways; and the camera’s
features for continuous shooting and shooting in high-contrast lighting conditions. The book also includes a full
discussion of the video recording abilities of the D-Lux camera, which offers manual control of exposure and focus
during movie recording, and which provides ultra-high definition 4K recording of motion pictures. In three appendices,
the book provides information about accessories for the D-Lux, including cases, external flash units, and other items,
and includes a list of web sites and other resources for further information. The book includes an appendix with
helpful Quick Tips that explain how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible.
Photographer's Guide to the Canon Powershot S100 Alexander White 2011-12 This book, a complete guide to the operation
and features of the Canon PowerShot S100 digital camera, is a follow-up to the author's earlier guides to advanced
compact digital cameras. The new book explains all operations, features, menus, and controls of the PowerShot S100
camera in clear language, providing guidance not only about how to accomplish things with the camera, but when and why
to use certain features. The book does not assume any specialized knowledge by the reader, but clearly explains topics
such as autofocus, manual focus, depth of field, aperture priority, shutter priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range)
photography, white balance, ISO, and macro photography. The book gives details about how to take advantage of the
camera's varied array of "Scene" and "Creative Filters" shooting settings. The guide's more than 200 photographs,
almost all in full color, provide illustrations of the camera's controls and menus, and also include examples of the
various types of photographs that can be taken using the many creative settings of the camera, including the Creative
Filters settings, which let the photographer alter the color processing and other aspects of images; various menu
options such as i-Contrast and digital zoom; and the camera's strong set of features for continuous shooting. In
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addition, the book goes beyond the realm of everyday photography, providing introductions to more advanced topics such
as infrared photography, street photography, and creating 3D (three-dimensional) images that can be viewed with
conventional red and blue 3D glasses. The book also includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of the
PowerShot S100, which can record high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound and can take "Super Slow Motion" movies
that slow down action by a factor of eight. In three appendices, the book provides information about accessories
available for the camera, including cases, filter adapters, and external flash units; sets forth a list of useful web
sites and other resources for further information; and includes a section with helpful "quick tips" that give
particular insights into how to take advantage of the camera's features in the most efficient ways possible. The book
includes a detailed Table of Contents and a full Index, so the reader can quickly find needed information about any
particular feature or aspect of the camera.
Food Styling and Photography For Dummies Alison Parks-Whitfield 2012-03-01 Discover how to style and photograph food
like the pros Whether you're taking shots for a foodie blog, advertisements,packaging, menus, or cookbooks, Food
Styling & PhotographyFor Dummies shows you how to take the next step in your passionfor food and photography. This
attractive, informative, and funguide to the fundamentals of food styling provides information onthe tools and
techniques used by some of the most successfulindustry professionals. Food Styling & Photography For Dummies provides
youwith the fundamentals of food styling and gives you the insidescoop on the tools and techniques used by some of the
mostsuccessful industry professionals. Shows you how to translate taste, aroma, and appeal throughcolor, texture, and
portion Includes techniques such as extreme close-ups, selective focus,and unique angles to create dramatic effect
Detailed coverage on lighting and composition Tips for choosing the proper equipment and mastering the use ofcamera
settings, lenses, and post-production software Advice for creating a professional personality and getting yourfood
photography business off the ground Whether you're an amateur or professional food photographer,Food Styling &
Photography For Dummies is a fun andinformative guide to photographing and arranging culinary subjectmatter.
Photographer's Guide to the Sony DSC-RX100 IV Alexander S. White 2015-09-05 This book is a complete guide to using the
Sony Cyber-shot DSC-RX100 IV camera, one of the most advanced, but still pocketable, cameras available. With this book,
author Alexander White provides users of the RX100 IV with a manual covering all aspects of the camera’s operation.
Using a tutorial-like approach, the book shows beginning and intermediate photographers how to accomplish things with
the RX100 IV, and explains when and why to use the camera’s many features. The book provides details about the camera’s
shooting modes as well as its menu options for shooting, playback, setup, and special effects. The book covers all of
the features of the RX100 IV that are new for this model, including its electronic shutter, faster continuous shooting,
4K video recording, and ability to shoot video at up to 960 frames per second for super slow-motion playback. The book
includes more than 450 color photographs that illustrate the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The images
also provide examples of photographs taken using the RX100 IV’s Scene mode, with settings optimized for subjects such
as landscapes, sunsets, portraits, and action shots; and the Creative Style and Picture Effect menu options, with
settings for altering the appearance of images. The book also provides introductions to topics such as street
photography, astrophotography, and digiscoping. The book includes a full discussion of the video features of the RX100
IV, which can shoot HD and 4K (ultra-HD) movies, and which offers manual control of exposure and focus during movie
recording. The book also explains the camera’s numerous features that are oriented for professional-level videography,
including Picture Profiles that allow adjustment of settings such as gamma curve, black level, knee, and detail. The
book provides detailed information about recording 4K video to an external video recorder using the “clean” video
output from the camera’s HDMI port. In three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the RX100 IV, including
cases, power sources, grips, and filter adapters, and includes a list of websites and other resources for further
information. The book includes an appendix with “quick tips” on how to take advantage of the camera’s features in the
most efficient ways possible. This guide to the RX100 IV includes a detailed index, so the reader can quickly find
needed information about any particular feature or aspect of the camera.
Sticky Laurie Winkless 2021-11-11 You are surrounded by stickiness. With every step you take, air molecules cling to
you and slow you down; the effect is harder to ignore in water. When you hit the road, whether powered by pedal or
engine, you rely on grip to keep you safe. The Post-it note and glue in your desk drawer. The non-stick pan on your
stove. The fingerprints linked to your identity. The rumbling of the Earth deep beneath your feet, and the ice that
transforms waterways each winter. All of these things are controlled by tiny forces that operate on and between
surfaces, with friction playing the leading role. In Sticky, Laurie Winkless explores some of the ways that friction
shapes both the manufactured and natural worlds, and describes how our understanding of surface science has given us an
ability to manipulate stickiness, down to the level of a single atom. But this apparent success doesn't tell the whole
story. Each time humanity has pushed the boundaries of science and engineering, we've discovered that friction still
has a few surprises up its sleeve. So do we really understand this force? Can we say with certainty that we know how a
gecko climbs, what's behind our sense of touch, or why golf balls, boats and aircraft move as they do? Join Laurie as
she seeks out the answers from experts scattered across the globe, uncovering a stack of scientific mysteries along the
way.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix B700 Alexander S. White 2017-01-15 Guide book for Nikon Coolpix B700 digital
camera
Photographer's Guide to the Sony a7C Alexander White 2021-01-03 Photographer’s Guide to the Sony a7C is a full-color,
fully illustrated guide book covering all features and operations of the a7C mirrorless, compact, full-frame
interchangeable-lens digital camera. With this book, author Alexander S. White provides users of the a7C with a manual
covering all aspects of the camera’s operation. Using a tutorial-like approach, the book shows beginning and
intermediate photographers how to accomplish things with the a7C, and explains when and why to use the camera’s many
features. The book provides details about the camera’s shooting modes as well as its menu options for shooting,
playback, setup, video, Wi-Fi, Bluetooth, and special effects. The book covers the a7C’s ability to use its touch
screen for focusing and enlarging images in some situations, its upgraded autofocus system, which includes real-time
tracking autofocus as well as automatic focusing on the eyes of humans or animals, and the camera’s wide range of
options for assigning its control buttons, dial, and wheel to carry out photographic functions. The book includes more
than 400 color photographs that illustrate the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The images include
photographs taken using the a7C’s various shooting modes and its Creative Style and Picture Effect menu options, with
settings that alter the appearance of images. The book provides concise introductions to topics such as street
photography and astrophotography, and explains how to use the camera’s Wi-Fi and Bluetooth features to transfer images
to a smartphone or tablet, to control the camera from such a device, and to add location information to images. The
book includes a full discussion of the video features of the a7C, which can shoot HD and 4K (ultra-HD) movies, with
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taken using the many creative settings of the camera, including the Film Simulation settings, which let the
photographer alter the color processing and other aspects of images; various menu options such as Dynamic Range and
Intelligent Digital Zoom; and the camera's strong set of features for continuous shooting. In addition, the book goes
beyond everyday photography with introductions to more advanced topics such as infrared photography, astrophotography,
digiscoping, street photography, and creating 3D (three-dimensional) images that can be viewed with conventional red
and blue 3D glasses. The book also includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of the Fujifilm X10,
which can capture high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound and can take silent slow-motion movies to enable studies
of sports and other actions. In three appendices, the book provides information about accessories available for the
camera, including cases, filter adapters, and external flash units; sets forth a list of useful web sites and other
resources for further information; and includes a section with helpful "quick tips" that give particular insights into
how to take advantage of the camera's features in the most efficient ways possible. The book includes a detailed Table
of Contents and a full Index, so the reader can quickly find needed information about any particular feature or aspect
of the camera.
Photographer's Guide to the Sony DSC-RX10 IV Alexander S. White 2017-11-29 This book is a complete guide to the Sony
Cyber-shot DSC-RX10 IV camera. With this book, author Alexander S. White provides users of the RX10 IV with a manual
covering all aspects of the camera’s operation. Using a tutorial-like approach, the book shows beginning and
intermediate photographers how to accomplish things with the RX10 IV, and explains when and why to use the camera’s
many features. The book provides details about the camera’s shooting modes as well as its menu options for shooting,
playback, setup, video, Wi-Fi, and special effects. The book covers all features of the RX10 IV that are new for this
model, including its enhanced focusing system with phase detection autofocus; its ability to use a touch screen for
focusing and enlarging images in some situations; and a variety of new or enhanced menu options. The book includes more
than 500 color photographs that illustrate the camera’s controls, display screens, and menus. The images include
photographs taken using the RX10 IV’s Scene mode, with settings optimized for subjects such as landscapes, sunsets,
portraits, and action shots; and its Creative Style and Picture Effect menu options, with settings that alter the
appearance of images. The book provides concise introductions to topics such as street photography and infrared
photography, and explains how to use the camera’s Wi-Fi and Bluetooth features to transfer images to a smartphone or
tablet, to control the camera from such a device, and to add location information to images. The book includes a full
discussion of the video features of the RX10 IV, which can shoot HD and 4K (ultra-HD) movies, with manual control of
exposure and focus during recording. The book explains the camera’s numerous features for professional-level
videography, including Picture Profiles that allow adjustment of settings such as gamma curve, black level, knee, and
detail. The book describes steps for recording 4K video to an external video recorder using the “clean” video output
from the camera’s HDMI port. In three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the RX10 IV, including cases,
power sources, remote controls, microphones and external flash units, and includes a list of websites and other
resources for further information. The book includes an appendix with “quick tips” on how to take advantage of the
camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible. This guide to the RX10 IV includes a detailed index, so the
reader can quickly locate information about any particular feature or aspect of the camera.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic ZS100/TZ100 Alexander S. White 2016-06-06 Guide Book for Panasonic Lumix DMCZS100 digital camera
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P520 Alexander S. White 2013-05-01 This book is a complete guide to the
operation and features of the Nikon Coolpix P520 compact digital camera. The book explains all shooting modes, menus,
functions, and controls of this superzoom camera in clear language, accompanied by more than 300 full-color
illustrations and sample photographs. This user’s guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers not only how to
capture still images and videos with the Coolpix P520, but when and why to use the camera’s many shooting options to
get the results they want. The book does not assume specialized knowledge by the reader as it explains topics such as
autofocus, manual focus, depth of field, aperture priority, shutter priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography,
ISO, memory cards, and flash modes. The book includes a detailed discussion of techniques for using the camera’s
phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum focal length of 1000mm, to full advantage. The book also discusses the camera’s
features for using its built-in GPS tracking to map locations of images and to identify landmarks and other points of
interest that can be recorded along with photographs. The book includes examples of the images that can be taken using
the many creative settings of the camera, including the Picture Control settings, which let the photographer alter the
color processing of images; the Scene and Special Effects shooting modes, with settings that are optimized for various
subjects, including landscapes, portraits, pets, sunsets, and action shots; and the camera’s strong set of features for
continuous (burst) shooting and interval shooting. In addition, the book goes beyond the realm of everyday photography,
and provides introductions to more advanced topics such as infrared photography, street photography, and macro
photography. The book also includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of the Coolpix P520, which can
shoot high-definition (HD) video with stereo sound, and which has special settings for recording short clips of highspeed video at rates up to 4 times normal speed. In addition, the book provides a detailed explanation of procedures
for playing back images and videos in the camera and for using the camera’s Filter Effects option to add special
effects to images after they have been captured. In three appendices, the book provides information about accessories
that can be used with the Coolpix P520, including cases, external flash units, and the Nikon Wireless Mobile Adapter,
which lets the user transfer images wirelessly from the camera to a smartphone. The appendices also include a list of
useful web sites and other resources for further information, as well as a section with “quick tips” that help the user
take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible.

manual control of exposure and focus during recording. The book explains the camera’s numerous features for
professional-level videography, including Picture Profiles that allow adjustment of settings such as gamma curve, black
level, knee, and detail. The book describes steps for recording 4K video to an external video recorder using the
“clean” video output from the camera’s HDMI port. In three appendices, the book discusses accessories for the a7C,
including lenses, cases, power sources, remote controls, microphones and external flash units, and includes a list of
websites and other resources for further information. The book includes an appendix with “quick tips” on how to take
advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible. This guide to the a7C includes a detailed
index, so the reader can quickly locate information about any particular feature or aspect of the camera.
Photographer's Guide to the Panasonic Lumix DC-LX100 II Alexander White 2019-02-26 Photographer’s Guide to the
Panasonic Lumix DC-LX100 II is a complete guide to the use of the LX100 II camera. The 200-page book shows beginning
and intermediate photographers how to capture excellent images and video sequences with the LX100 II. The book explains
the use of autofocus, manual focus, aperture, shutter speed, exposure compensation, white balance, ISO, and all other
settings of the camera. The book discusses the camera’s options for playback, setup, and customizing the operation of
its controls. The book contains more than 300 color photographs showing the camera’s controls, display screens, and
menus. The book includes photographs taken using the many creative settings of the camera, including the Photo Style
settings; the Filter Settings picture effects, which provide the ability to customize the appearance of images in
dramatic ways; and the camera’s features for burst shooting and shooting in high-contrast lighting conditions. The book
explains how to use the LX100 II’s innovative features such as Light Composition and Sequence Composition, which enable
the creation of multiple exposures of scenes with bright flashes, such as fireworks, or scenes involving motion, such
as sports events. The book includes a full discussion of the video recording abilities of the LX100 II camera, which
offers manual control of exposure and focus during movie recording, and provides ultra-high definition 4K recording of
motion pictures. The book also explains the camera’s features for extracting still images from 4K video and using the
Post Focus feature to select a sharply focused image after a shooting session. In three appendices, the book discusses
accessories for the LX100 II, including cases, power supply options, and other items, and includes a list of websites
and other resources for further information. The book includes an appendix with helpful Quick Tips that explain how to
take advantage of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways possible. The book has a full table of contents and
comprehensive index.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold)
has inspired Christians to leave behind a performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and
grace. Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope from their heads to their hearts
as they explore eight truths that have changed lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much
more than a doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them illustrations of the wonder and
miracle of faith as God intended God's Word, salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for
church classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to understand their identity in
Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's
grace.
Classic Railroad Signals Brian Solomon 2015-05-08 Explore the history, quirks, and stories behind signals with gorgeous
period and contemporary photography. Railroad signals are the link between the steam era and modern railroading.
Designed for reliability and durability, signals can survive for decades. In fact, old semaphores installed during the
early years of the twentieth century were still in service during the 1990s, protecting trains that were running with
the latest modern diesels. Even searchlight-style signals that were the epitome of 1940s railroading continue to work
today. Though standards were introduced in the early twentieth century, interpretation varied greatly among railroads,
so even major railroads have individualized signals. Some, such as the Pennsylvania Railroad, were noted for their
distinctive signaling hardware. Others lines became known for their peculiarities in practice. Classic Railroad Signals
examines how different railroads developed specific hardware to serve their unique needs, in the process tracing the
lineage of various types of hardware and highlighting how and where they were used. From nineteenth-century mechanical
signals to disc signals, upper- and lower-quadrant semaphores, three-light electric signals, searchlight-style targets,
positional lights, and color-position light hardware, author Brian Solomon covers nearly every conceivable piece of
North American signaling hardware, even the virtually extinct wig wag that was once standard in California and
Wisconsin. Gorgeous period and contemporary photography shows signals and trains from around North America. Classic
Railroad Signals should be next to Railroad Signaling on every railroad fan's bookshelf.
Photographer's Guide to the Fujifilm X10 Alexander White 2012-04 This book, a complete guide to the operation and
features of the Fujifilm X10 digital camera, is a follow-up to the author's earlier guides to advanced compact digital
cameras, including the Fujifilm X100 as well as models by Leica, Panasonic, Canon, and Nikon. The new book explains all
operations, features, menus, and controls of the Fujifilm X10 camera in clear language, providing guidance not only
about how to accomplish things with the camera, but when and why to use certain features. The book does not assume any
specialized knowledge by the reader, but explains topics such as shooting modes, autofocus, manual focus, depth of
field, aperture priority, shutter priority, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, white balance, ISO, and macro
photography. The book shows how to take advantage of the camera's unique CMOS sensor with Fujifilm's EXR technology.
This special sensor enables the camera to be configured for high resolution, high sensitivity in dim lighting, or high
dynamic range, depending on the lighting conditions the photographer is faced with. The book also provides guidance
about the many the X10's many other advanced settings, including adjustments for Color, Sharpness, Highlight Tone,
Shadow Tone, and numerous others. The guide's more than 200 photographs, almost all in full color, provide
illustrations of the camera's controls and menus, and include examples of the various types of photographs that can be
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